
 

 

Pacific Beach Democratic Club Resolution  
in support of  

Transparent and Responsible Use of Surveillance Technology Ordinance 
& 

Privacy Advisory Commission Ordinance 
9/3/20 

The Pacific Beach Democratic Club supports two ordinances that will: 
• Require the city to use a standard process to acquire new surveillance technology, 

during which best practices can be assured and community input sought. 

• Require the city to report regularly on its use of surveillance technology and 
whether that technology has been effective for its intended use.  

• Establish a Privacy Advisory Commission made up of volunteer citizen experts to 
ensure existing and new surveillance technology is thoroughly vetted. The 
commission’s sole role will be to make thoroughly researched recommendations to 
the City Council. 


